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A decade of conserving Mindoro’s biodiversity

The Mindoro Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc. was registered in the
Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) of the Philippines on March 19,
2008. The late William L.R. Oliver, a founding trustee of the foundation had
a clear vision of the long term conservation and making a difference for
Mindoro. In the early years, MBCFI started with baseline studies under its
RESEARCH Program, which became our core expertise. We have to date
conducted 40 scientific researches, published 12 technical reports, recorded
54 new and significant species and discovered one new species.

From one person in 2008, the organization grew to 21 personnel in 2018.
After just a few years, the MISSION Program has provided the Mangyan
communities and other relevant stakeholders with alternative socio-economic
opportunities to thrive in this fast-changing world. We consider these
communities as key enablers on biodiversity conservation in areas where the
MBCFI operates. MBCFI| has capacitated more than 1,000 local community
members; organized and registered 13 People’s Organizations (PO)
composed of Mangyans; facilitated the deputation of 69 Wildlife Enforcement
Officers, and provided 15 alternative sources of income for all of these
groups. Under the same program and supported with conservation
agreements, MBCFI| together with its partner POs have established 163
hectares of restoration and woodlot areas where more than 180,000 native
seedlings and wildlings were planted.
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The foundation, through its Conservation
Awareness Raising and Education (CARE)
Program, has always been at the forefront
in advocating the biodiversity and cultural
significance of Mindoro. This initiative is
aimed to gain broader and collaborative
support for biodiversity conservation and
protection from the general public. The
CARE Program has similarly trained 420
teachers in Mindoro for the integration of
biodiversity in their daily lesson plans. We
continue to empower the Mindorefos
through increased awareness and care.

The implementation of these programs
entails numerous layers and lengthy
processes, which we have over the years
mastered. It is also the reason why we
adopted partnerships as one of our core
strategies. We entered into memoranda of
agreement with the DENR, Department of
Education, Local Government Units, and IP
communities in the implementation of our
programs. MBCF| has accreditation from
these agencies and the Philippine Council
for NGO Certification, thereby ensuring
the legitimacy of our advocacies and
efforts. The accreditation paved the way for






